
Upcoming Roadwork
on Dayton Street

Roadwork will start the
week of August 27th.
Work will be occurring on
Dayton Street, between
Main and Walnut Streets.
Please find alternate routes
of travel during this time.
The work is anticipated to
be completed before
Audubon Days.

Please direct any projects to Nick
Chikowski.  Phone: (920) 382-8861  
Email: nchikowski@geo-logic.com


